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Website www.thepremier.qld.gov.au

Thank you for your letter o f 24 May 2019 regarding the governance arrangements for the
proposed business case for the integrated urban public transport solution for the Sunshine
Coast (the Sunshine Coast Business Case). I have been requested to reply to you on behalf of
the Premier and Minister for Trade and I apologise for the delay in responding.

Your concerns regarding the unbiased development and consideration o f public transport
solutions and community engagement into the proposed Sunshine Coast Business Case are
noted. The Queensland Government is committed to planning and delivering affordable and
sustainable public transport infrastructure for the Sunshine Coast.

I note that you have also written to the Honourable Mark Bailey MP, Minister for Transport
and Main Roads on this issue. The integrated transport solution for the Sunshine Coast falls
within the Portfolio responsibilities o f the Minister for Transport and Main Roads, and the
Premier has asked the Minister to consider the matters you have raised in your letter and
respond directly to you.

Again, thank you for taking the time to write to the Premier.

Yours sincerely

− DENISE SPINKS
DEPUTY CHIEF O F STAFF


